
 

Commencement of Training in Manufacturing Cloth Bags (From 24/06/2017) 

A new training has started at the Sangrahalaya from June 24, 2017, as a part of its endeavour to encourage financial 

capacity building among the local ladies. The training involves manufacture of different kinds of cloth purses and 

bags by the participants of the training. The participants will be awarded certificates on completion of the training. 

 

    

 

 


